
 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Miramar Meter Repair and Replacement in Fiscal Year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Miramar, located at 2300 Civic 

Center Place, Miramar, FL 33025. The funding would be used for water meter updates to the 

AMI FlexNet system, which enables the meter division to communicate with customers meters’ 

without ever leaving the office, providing enhanced capabilities that improve customer service 

such as on-demand meter reads and remote meter disconnect. This project endeavors to maintain 

all meters and components through timely replacements to ensure continued accuracy in readings 

and billings. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help ensure fair and accurate 

customer billing for residents of the City of Miramar. 

   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

________________________    

Debbie Wasserman Schultz     

Member of Congress  


